CITY OF

A HEREFORD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City Commission of the City of Hereford, Texas, will hold a public hearing on the
proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2018 and ending September 30,
2019.

The public hearing will be held September 17, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Commission
Chamber at City Hall, 224 N. Lee Street, Hereford, Texas.

Suzanne Finch
City Secretary

The City Hall is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available. Requests for
accommodations or interpretative services must be made 48 hours prior to this public hearing.
Please contact Suzanne Finch, City Secretary at (806) 363-7100 or FAX (806) 363-7106 for
further information.

CERTIFICATE

I, Suzanne Finch, City Secretary, do certify that the above notice of meeting was
posted on the bulletin board and the outside front door at the City Hall of
Hereford, Texas, onthe_ S _ day of Deptembe 2018 at §:00
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\———Suzanhe Finch, C ity Secretary
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